
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

GOLD AWARD PROPOSAL 
ATTACHMENT



GUIDELINES: COMMUNITY ARTNER 
LETTER OF SUPPORT 

Please remember that only TYPED materials may be submitted. No hand-written 
content, except for signatures is allowed. 

A letter of support from the community partner, a Girl Scout is working with on her Gold 
Award project, must accompany her Gold Award Proposal.  

• It must be on the community partner's letterhead and should describe the
anticipated benefits of your project.

• The letter should also make it clear that the organization is aware that you are
working on your Gold Award project. An original handwritten signature must also
be on the letter.

• Upload letter in Go Gold Online and submit with the proposal.

Below is a good example of a community partner letter. 
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